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This month, following children’s interests, will be doing various activities to learn about 

‘All About Me’ 

Other things we are celebrating this month are- 

  8th September – The children will celebrate National Literacy Day all week by enjoying lots of literacy activities.  

18th September – the children will celebrate World Water Monitoring Day by thinking of ways not to waste water and 

talk about this with their friends. 

29th September – The children will celebrate Michaelmas’s Day by looking for signs of Autumn in the nursery garden.  

These activities may change due to the children’s individual interests at the time. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Crosby Nursery’s Macmillan Coffee Morning is on Saturday 9th September at 

10.30am. 

Come along for cake, coffee and to help raise money for a fantastic cause. 

 

 

Family portrait 

On Sunday 17th September, we will be having a 

photographer in nursery to take family 

portraits. We have used “Family Portrait 

People” for several years and they have been a 

fantastic success. Information about this is in 

your child’s wall pocket. If you wish to book, 

please return the form to nursery as soon as 

possible as spaces are limited. 

 

Staff update 

Last month we welcomed 

Francesca Ewart to the team. 

Francesca has an honours 

degree in Primary Education 

and Qualified Teacher 

Status. She will be working in 

our preschool room. 

Welcome 

This September we welcome our new children to Crosby Nursery. 

Things to know- 

• We have a Crosby Nursery Facebook page that you can ‘like’ and keep updated with activities in 

nursery. Only children with consents signed will be posted. 

• We create Family Photo Books for your child to look at and share with their friends at nursery. 

Could you please supply us with photos of people who are important to your child. 

 

This month we welcome 

Cheyenne Todd. Cheyenne 

will be doing her NVQ 

level 2 apprenticeship at 

Crosby Nursery and 

working in all rooms to 

gain experience. 

 


